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From: Sierra Club Membership Services [membership.services@sierraclub.org] on behalf of Cheryl 
Luce [clucecaptainkirk@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 1:28 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Tell Duke No Nuke! We Want Low-Cost Efficiency and Renewables! 

Jun 9, 2011 

Public Utilities Commission 

Docket # l d -503 - ^ l . ' / ^ ^ / t 

Ohio utilities rely too heavily on dirty and expensive fossil fuels. 

Ohio's new law that requires utilities to invest in efficiency and renewables is S~step'*̂ in 
the right direction - creating jobs, protecting public health, and cleaning our air. But Duke 
wants to be let off the hook for its efficiency responsibilities and has proposed to build an 
expensive new nuclear plant instead. Please hold Duke accountable! 
Ohioans want efficiency and renewables - not a new nuclear plant! 

Many market potential studies have proven that it's cost effective for Duke to go well beyond 
its efficiency requirements, and many renewable technologies are far cheaper than building a 
nuclear plant. Efficiency and renewables are the most cost effective ways of shielding 
consumers from high energy costs and protecting the environment. 

If Duke is let off the hook for its energy efficiency requirements, every utility in the 
state may try to follow suit. Please protect all customers and the environment through strong 
enforcement of SB221. 

Sincerely 

Ms. Cheryl Luce 
40 Gruber St 
Delaware, OH 43015-2425 
(740) 369-0712 
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